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MAYOR VILLARAIGOSA’S STATEMENT ON LAUSD’S SELECTION OF A NEW 

SUPERINTENDENT 
 
“I am deeply disappointed that the School Board made this decision without the 
meaningful inclusion of parents, teachers, the Council of Mayors or the broader 
Los Angeles community.  I look forward to learning about Admiral Brewer’s 
qualifications, record, and educational philosophy.  It is my hope that the Admiral 
will be committed to bringing fundamental reform to our schools, putting students 
first, and building a genuine partnership with the Council of Mayors.” 
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